
 

 

 

 

MALVERN P.O., ST. ELIZABETH 

Telephone: (876) 96-5161/5163,    

Facsimile: (876) 966-5115 

 

NOTICE: WEEK FOUR (4) CSEC/CAPE REVISION CLASSES; 

JUNE 29, 2020  - JULY 3, 2020 

 
June 19, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 

WEEK FOUR (4) CSEC/CAPE REVISION CLASSES; June 29, 2020 to July 3, 2020 
 

As a consequence of Hampton School's being a Boarding Institution, the Administration has had 

to – during the COVID-19 Pandemic - strategically schedule specific grades of students to 

attend on specific days and in specific weeks, the CSEC and CAPE Revision Classes. Therefore, 

for the period June 8, 2020 to June 26, 2020, a carefully balanced number of Day Girls and 

Boarders have been scheduled to be on the school compound each day. 

Our total CSEC and CAPE cohort is 561 students, distributed across the 3rd, 4th, 5th, Lower 6th 

and Upper 6th Forms. Of that number, 155 are Boarders. We have carefully avoided scheduling 

classes for all Senior Grades concurrently; while, correspondingly, providing the usual 

Boarding Accommodation for our CSEC and CAPE students. This is in order to remain in strict 

adherence to the MOH COVID-19 Health and Safety Protocols as well as the MOE COVID-19 

School Reopening Guidelines for Boarding Facilities; which have directly informed our planning 

and scheduling. 

However, in response to Parental Appeals, Hampton School will host an additional week of 

CSEC and CAPE Review Classes; June 29, 2020 to July 3, 2020. 

PLEASE NOTE: The conditions which will apply to the week of June 29, 2020 to July 3, 

2020 are: 

• CSEC Students will follow the timetable that they used during the week of June 15 to 19, 

2020 



• CAPE Students will follow the timetable that they will also use during the week of June 

22 to 26, 2020.  

• BOARDING PRIORITY for June 29, 2020 to July 3, 2020 will be given to those 

students who live in the farthest parishes of the country; as, at this time, the school 

can Board ONLY A VERY LIMITED NUMBER OF STUDENTS, in accordance 

with the Health and Safety Protocols of both the Ministry of Health and the Ministry of 

Education . 

• N.B. 

This means that, although ALL SENIOR STUDENTS are expected to report in 

Week Four (4) for classes, MOST Senior Students (approximately  100) who usually 

Board, will need to travel daily in Week Four (4) of the Review Classes, which our 

parents have requested. 

We continue to do our best to support the continued development of your daughters. Should you 

have questions, please feel free to contact the school via the portals on the School Website 

hamptonschool.edu.jm or directly via email or telephone; as is most convenient to you. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Mahvell Charlton-Brown  Mrs. 

Headmistress 


